
 

CATERING 
 

Morning tea will be provided in the Chamber at 10.30am. 
Lunch will be provided in the Councillors’ Lounge at 12.10pm. 

Afternoon tea will be provided in the Chamber at 3pm. 
 

 
 
 

Christchurch City Council 
 
 

COUNCIL 
SEMINAR AGENDA 

 
 

TUESDAY 27 FEBRUARY 2007 
 

AT 9.30AM AND 1.30PM 
 

IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBER, CIVIC OFFICES 
 

(Note:  This forum has no decision making powers, and is purely for the purpose of information sharing) 
 
 

General Manager General Manager General Manager Committee Secretary 
Jane Parfitt Peter Mitchell Mike Theelen Warren Brixton 
Telephone:  941-8656 Telephone:  941-8549 Telephone:  941-8177 Telephone:  941-8439 
 
 
 
 
1. APOLOGIES  
 
 
2. CITY MALL SPECIAL CONSULTATIVE PROCEDURE 9.30AM-11.30AM 
 
 Presenters:  Jane Parfitt, Ian Thomson, Clarrie Pearce 
 
 The aim of the seminar is to inform the Council on the options available for the City Mall special 

consultative procedure process, to present the legal implications and to get guidance on how best to 
proceed with the special consultative procedure in order to reflect the views of the Council. 

 
 
3. HEALTHY CHRISTCHURCH 2007 1.30PM-2.30PM 
 
 Presenters:  Evon Currie, Carole Evans & Selwyn Maister 
 
 The Christchurch City Council joined together with the Christchurch School of Medicine, Ministry of 

Health, Pegasus Health, Te Runanga O Ngai Tahu to form Healthy Christchurch which was launched in 
2002.  Since then Environment Canterbury has come on board as the seventh sponsoring organisation.  
This is a collaborative initiative focused on making Christchurch a healthy city.  Following the report back 
to the champions in 2006 Healthy Christchurch was asked to present to Councillors on work in progress 
with a particular focus on how Council decisions have an impact on the community outcome of creating a 
healthy city. 
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4. POLICY REGISTER REVIEW 2.30PM-3.30PM 
 
 Presenters:  Jane Cartwright, Rochelle Hardy 
 
 The purpose of this paper is to reiterate information provided to the Council regarding the CCC Policy 

Register (“Register”).  Papers were circulated at the 17 October seminar and prior to the 7 November 
seminar (discussion was postponed at the latter meeting). 

 
 Following the initial seminar on 17 October 2006 Councillors Cox, Evans and Sheriff have worked with 

staff to identify a process for efficient review by Councillors of the existing register.  Feedback was 
sought from all Councillors by December 2006.   

 
 
5. FIRES BYLAW BRIEFING 3.30PM-4PM 
 
 Presenters:  Terry Moody, Alan Bywater 
 
 Purpose of Seminar:  The new Fires Bylaw was adopted by the Council in October last year.  Both 

Councillors and staff have been contacted by some members of the public with concerns about aspects 
of the bylaw.  In addition recent advice received from the Legal Services Unit needs to be considered.  
This seminar will recap the process and decisions made by the Council in creating the bylaw, the issues 
that have subsequently arisen and consider the appropriate course of action.  


